
 
 
 
 

Statement Regarding Filing Date of 2023 EEO Annual Public File Report 
 
 
 
 
 
While attempting to access our Online FCC Public Inspection File to facilitate the filing of our 2023 EEO Annual Public File Report on 
June 1, 2023, we encountered severe issues with the operation of the FCC’s website. In some instances we were entirely unable to 
access our files and in other instances the delay in switching pages, etc., was so long our browser would time out and we would have 
to log in to the website again. The Commission’s website noted that technical issues were being experienced and were being 
addressed (see screenshot below). We contacted technical support for assistance and filed an e-request for help (see attached 
screeshot with case number). These technical issues with the Commission’s website caused our filing to be made after the June 1, 
2023 due date and required numerous attempts. 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
  



 
 
  



 


